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reviews that address the development of cosmetics or
cosmeceuticals prepared using agri-food by-products
or waste. With regard to development, we welcome the
submission of studies devoted to formulation, physico-
chemical and technological characterization, the
measurement of rheological behavior, the stability of
cosmetics in different conditions, the assessment of
potential irritation or contamination by chemical agents
or microorganisms using patch tests, the evaluation of
in vitro effectiveness, and the assessment of efficacy
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waste can be used as raw materials or as a source of
functional molecules, perfumes, surfactants, polymers,
fibers, texturing agents or colorants to enhance the
sensorial or moisturizing properties, rheological
behavior, skin adhesion, texture and fragrance of
developed formulations. In addition, cosmetics can be
prepared using conventional dosage forms or innovative
delivery systems such as micro- or nano-carriers to
enhance the efficiency of formulations.
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Cosmetics is an international, scientific, open access
journal on the science and technology of cosmetics,
published by MDPI online quarterly. Original articles,
reviews and other acceptance. The scientific community
and the general public can unlimitedly access the
content free of charge as soon as it is published. As a
new journal, the publication fees are fully waived for
papers submitted to Cosmetics in 2017. We would be
pleased to welcome you as one of our authors.
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